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A Branch of the

American Counseling Association

Dear School Principal:

A school counselor from your school currently holds a membership in the Louisiana Counseling Association (LCA) - one of Louisiana’s largest nonprofit associations for over 2400 counseling professionals who work in schools, career centers, government agencies, mental health agencies, colleges, private industry, and other settings.  The Louisiana School Counseling Association is the division of LCA for school counselors.  As such, he or she is keeping current with the latest research, technologies, counseling techniques and strategies, as well as new products and services.  In addition, by holding a membership, he or she has agreed to abide by the ACA Code of Ethics and the ASCA Code of Ethics, which defines ethical behavior and best practices of the school counseling profession.

As a part of their professional development, school counselor members are urged to attend the LCA annual conference whenever possible.  Since our members serve a vast number of students and families in communities throughout Louisiana and since the districts are unable to provide in-service on all these topics during the year, this conference provides a valuable means of updating their skills and sharing thoughts and concerns with other school counselors in the state.  The presentation information will be available on the LCA web page beginning September 1.  Many of the counselors in your district are also Licensed Professional Counselors.  Every two years they must earn at least 40 CEUs for renewal.  This conference will afford them the opportunity to earn at least 20 of those CEUs.  Other counselors are nationally certified by the National Board of Certified Counselors and must also earn CEUs annually to renew their certification.  They may also count the CEUs earned at conference toward their renewal.

Your staff member has expressed interest in attending the 2021 LCA virtual conference September 25-27, 2022
· Over 100 education sessions during the conference
· Networking with school counselors and other mental health professions from Louisiana

· The opportunity to earn Continuing Education credits

We urge you to support and encourage the school counselors on your staff in their desire to expand their knowledge and to bring back to your school innovative new ideas.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.   
Sincerely Yours,

Vicki Guilbeau






Vicki Guilbeau, MS, LPC-S, NCC, NCSC, CCTP
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